Protect
Care and Invest
to create a
better borough





www.telford.gov.uk/coronavirus

TelfordWrekin

@TelfordWrekin

July 2021

Dear parent/carer,

We continue to help you as much as we can, particularly during the challenges that the pandemic presents. We are pleased to let you know that we have put in place **free holiday clubs and activities over the Summer holidays** through our Happy Healthy Active Holidays scheme.

The scheme provides a range of enjoyable activities and healthy meals, and is being delivered in partnership with local community organisations. There are a range of holiday clubs offering free places for primary and secondary school-aged children eligible for benefits related free school meals across Telford & Wrekin. However, places are limited and we expect demand to be high, so **we recommend booking early** to avoid disappointment. Children can attend up to 16 holiday club sessions over the Summer holidays, at no cost to you. Sessions vary in length, but most are for 4 hours a day. The sessions will include a variety of fun activities, such as sports, music or arts and craft, along with a free nutritious meal each day. There is specific provision for children with SEND or additional needs.

We are also offering a number of free family activity sessions during August, including ice skating, footgolf, and cycling. Children will be need to be accompanied by a parent or carer for these sessions, however the activity will be free for the whole family. All school-aged children attending these sessions will also get a free healthy packed lunch to take home. We also have a number of activities for unaccompanied 14-16 year olds to enjoy.

To find out what's on offer and to book a place, please visit **www.hahh.telford.gov.uk** and use the promotional code **HHAH21.** If you have any queries regarding the Happy Healthy Active Holidays programme, please email **HolidayActivityHub@telford.gov.uk**

Best wishes to you and your family,



Councillor Shaun Davies Leader, Telford & Wrekin Council



Councillor Eileen Callear Cabinet Member for Leisure, Culture and Visitor Economy





You can also register for regular free breakfast boxes, available during term time and school holidays.

Visit www.telford. gov.uk/breakfast